
Mrs. K Bera, Principal

October 3 & 4 School Closed Rosh Hashanah
October 11 School Closed- Yom Kippur
October 14 School Closed-Staff workshop
October 31 Costume Parade Four Hour Session School Dismisses
at 12:45 PM

Unfortunately the Prek class trip scheduled for October 16, 2024
has been cancelled.

Eastmont Orchards is closing early due to poor apple crops this
year.

We will be planning another trip soon.



The Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights Act (P.K.2010, c.122) requires that the week beginning with the first
Monday in October of each year be designated as the Week of Respect in New Jersey. School
districts observe this week by providing age-appropriate instruction focusing on
preventing/remediating harassment, intimidation, and/or bullying.





Anti-Violence week
October 21-25
October 21, 2024

Friendship
October 22 2024

Respect
October 23, 2024

Responsibility
October 24, 2024

Caring
October 25, 2024

Fairness

PTO Harvest Fest/ Trunk
or Treat
October 19, 2024

Costume Parade
October 31, 2024
Annual Costume Parade
Weather permitting

Costume Parade 10/31/24

Dear Parents/Guardians:



I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our annual
Costume Parade. Weather permitting, the parade will be held
outdoors on Thursday October 31, 2024. Students will begin the
parade at approximately 11:00 AM. The parade will begin at door 3.
The classes will follow a circular route around the school.

Students will change into their costumes in their classrooms
shortly before the parade.
For the safety of all children, please be sure that your child wears a costume that allows for
him/her to see and walk easily.
Costume masks are discouraged because children have difficulty seeing through them as they
walk.
Costumes must easily go over students’ regular school clothes.
To prevent injuries, students may not bring “stick-like props” to school including swords,
pitchforks, canes, baseball bats, etc.

Unfortunately, there is no additional or special parking. Please observe our parking rules and
regulations.

For the safety and accountability of all students, students may not be signed out by their parents
for an early dismissal on this day. Attendance will be taken in all homerooms following the parade.

We look forward to seeing you at our parade on October 31, 2024



PTO Meeting Park Meet UP Dine Out
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Kelly is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


